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Dear Crafter: 

Believe it or not, we’re already hard at work to ensure that the 33rd Annual Central Dauphin Band 
Boosters Spring Craft Show, scheduled for April 5, 2025, at Central Dauphin High School will be another 
resounding success.   

Ask any crafter who attended about the amazing crowd of shoppers, the delicious food, the great 
facilities, and the helpful student and Band Booster volunteers.  We're confident that they'll recommend 
the Central Dauphin Spring Craft Show as one "not to miss!"  To maximize your chances of receiving your 
first choice of spaces, please return the application material so that we receive it no later than   
December 15, 2024 for early consideration.  We will continue to accept applications until all spaces are 
filled. Notice of acceptance and space assignments are mailed in early January.   

Please note our craft show usually has a 75% returning crafter rate and that we often sell out our 
show; therefore, we urge you to submit your application material as soon as possible to avoid our 
disappointing you and your customers!   

The Central Dauphin Band Boosters take great pride in the annual Spring Craft Show, which 
emphasizes unique handcrafted items.  Because these special items are the emphasis of our show, we 
reserve the right to refuse vendor assignments for anyone offering commercially made or franchised 
items.  Complete information on the Spring Craft Show Policies and Guidelines are available in the 
enclosed brochure or at our website at www.cdramband.org/events/craft-show/.  Please note, photos of 
your craft and of you working on your craft are required.  We will not consider your application without 
receipt of both photos. 
 

Our Craft Show Committee is already working on fresh new marketing and advertising ideas to 
attract shoppers.  If you have any suggestions or ideas on show promotion, we’d love to hear from you.  
We are anticipating another very successful show for our 33rd year!  Of course, if you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us by e-mail or phone.   

 
Thank you for your consideration! 
 
2025 Spring Craft Show Committee 
Central Dauphin Band Boosters Association  
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